
Join us on September 26th at 4:00PM at EPIC for the Competition Kick-Off and 
Information Session! Learn more about how Garlock is using the Internet of Things 
to improve product performance.  Teams will pick a Garlock product, learn about the 
product, and design a new, improved, more interactive product using embedded sensors.  

The Competition will run from September 26, 2014 through November 14, 2014

Prizes awarded to the top three teams:
First place - $5,000
Second place - $2,500
Third place - $1,000

Garlock representatives will be onsite to answer your questions! 
Pizza and refreshments provided!
All College of Engineering students are welcome!

For more information on Garlock products visit garlock.com.

For more information on the competition contact Gerry Fine at gjfine@bu.edu.


